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Dear Senators Sollman and Patterson, Representatives Neron and Hudson, and 

other sponsors, 

 

Thank you for sponsoring this bill!  I'm sure that many people will be as amazed as I 

was to find out that hazardous chemicals are still being found in cosmetic products in 

this modern age.   

 

My initial reaction was, "How is this even legal?".  But thanks to you, it may soon not 

be!  I fully support this bill, and I hope you will continue to protect consumers from 

corporations that put profits over public safety. 


